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May 23, 1994

Mr. B.J. Holt
Nuclear Materials Inspection, Section I
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
801 Warrenville Road I
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351

Dear Mr. Holt:

Re.: License No. 13-24621-01
Docket No. 030-18687
Notice of Violation Dated March 15, 1994

This letter is to clarify our response to the referenced Notice
of Violation. We are not contesting either violation. Violation
No. 1 occurred because we misunderstood what constituted storage
secure against unauthorized removal. We have since moved the
gauge to another area, as we described in our letter dated March
30, 1994. .

If you nood any further information, please call me at 317-793-
i2211, extension 202.
i

Most sincerely,

1 wYNN17ttd1

Denise K. Vollmer
Sr. Environmental Engineer
Radiation Safety Officer
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